
Plan Commission Meeting Minutes:  May 13, 2015 

Draft – Not official until approved. Voice recordings of the entire meeting are available at the Town Hall 

upon request. 

The Plan Commission meeting for the Town of St. Croix Falls was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by 

Chairman Jim Beistle on Wednesday May 13, 2015, at the Town Hall. Present by roll call were Lee 
Dombrock, Norval Valleen, Jim Beistle, Dave Robinson, and Sharon Kelly. Absent were Dave Berg, Kate 

Appel, and Will Bergmann. Others present were Town Attorney Tom Schumacher, Josh Yunker, and 

Zoning Administrator Jim Alt. 

 
Dombrock/Valleen moved to approve the agenda; motion passed unanimously.   

 

Kelly/Robinson moved to approve the minutes of the April 8, 2015 meeting; motion passed 

unanimously.  

 

No public comment was had. 

 

Public Hearing: Minor Subdivision of Parcel Identification Number 044-00384-0000. 

The public hearing opened at 6:05 p.m. Mr. Alt presented the proposed minor subdivision to the Plan 
Commission. Mr. Yunker provided additional information on the request. The public hearing closed at 

6:09 p.m. Robinson/Kelly moved to recommend approval of the minor subdivision to the Town Board; 

motion passed 5-0 on a roll call vote 

 
The comprehensive plan committee is planning to meet on May 20

th
 to finish the draft of the 

Comprehensive Plan updates. 

No public comment was had.  
 

 

There being no further business, Valleen/Robinson moved to adjourn the meeting.  The motion passed 

unanimously and the meeting was adjourned at 6:20 p.m. 

 

Jim Alt  

Zoning Administrator 
 


